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December 16, 2024 

 

 

Dear Youth Ministry Coordinators, 

 

Last week, I had the chance to connect with a couple of youth ministry leaders from Gold 

Country deanery to talk about intentional dialogue and collaboration within the deanery 

throughout 2025. My hope is to provide that same opportunity for other deaneries as well. If 

you’re interested in rallying together other youth ministry coordinators within your deanery, 

please let me know. I’m happy to help make that happen. 

 

The Opening of the Holy Doors in Rome happens next week on Christmas Eve, Tuesday, 

December 24 to kick off the Jubilee Year Pilgrims of Hope. There will be a special Vigil Mass 

on Saturday, December 28, 2024 at the Cathedral of the Blessed Sacramento to proclaim the 

start of the Jubilee Year. For more, please visit www.scd.org/Jubilee2025 

 

Registration is open for Epistrepho 2025, our annual ministry leaders formation gathering. We 

invite you and your ministry teams to join us on Saturday, February 1, 2025 from 10am-3pm at 

Presentation of the Blessed Virgin Mary Parish in Sacramento. To register, please visit 

www.scd.org/epistrepho2025 

 

Have a Blessed and Merry Christmas and a Joyous 2025! 

 

Blessings, 

 

Steve Do 

Coordinator 

Youth Ministry & Digital Engagement 

(916) 733-0151 

sdo@scd.org 

www.scd.org 
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